
Getting ready for September 2014 

You are invited to the launch meeting of the Sunderland ALL Primary Hub 

 

Wednesday 9th July 

4pm - 5pm 

 

at 

 

St Paul’s CE Primary School 

Waterworks Road 

Ryhope 

Sunderland SR2 0LW 

Email clare.seccombe@gmail.com or phone 0191 553 6281 to confirm your 

attendance by the end of Monday 7th July. 

We will: 

• look at the requirements of the new Programme of Study for KS2  

languages 

• decide on the focus of the Hub 

• examine the role of ALL in supporting primary teachers 

From September 2014 it will be compulsory for all children in Key Stage 2 to 

make “substantial progress in one language”.  ALL Primary Hubs allow teachers 

to meet together in a local school at least once a term to share information, 

develop ideas and resources, and support the introduction of this new  

languages curriculum. 

 

Each Hub is led by an ALL primary lead teacher, run by volunteers and is open 

to all local teachers, including interested secondary teachers. 

 

If you would like to find out more about the Association for Language  

Learning, please go to  www.all-languages.org.uk 


